



Published on 30 May 2018 by **Thomas Caveng**, Legal Translator / Marketing Director

t.caveng@soulier-avocats.com

Tel.: + 33 (0)4 72 82 20 80

Read this post online

## **GDPR**

Dear readers,

Given the many emails that we all received, it is impossible to ignore that the General Data Protection Regulation ("GDPR") came into force on Friday May 25, 2018.

This Regulation imposes a number of new obligations, in particular with respect to the protection of personal data (for more information on the changes brought about by the GDPR, we invite you to read the article entitled "GDPR: How to ensure compliance by May 25, 2018?" published on our Blog).

Our monthly e-newsletter is merely designed to keep you informed of the latest French law developments and, as such, we have no obligation to ask your consent to continue sending it.

However, you can unsubscribe at any time by clicking on the link that appears at the bottom of each of our communications or by sending us an email at <a href="mailto:privacy@soulier-avocats.com">privacy@soulier-avocats.com</a>.

Thank you for your confidence and for your support.

<u>Soulier Avocats</u> is an independent full-service law firm that offers key players in the economic, industrial and financial world comprehensive legal services.

We advise and defend our French and foreign clients on any and all legal and tax issues that may arise in connection with their day-to-day operations, specific transactions and strategic decisions.

Our clients, whatever their size, nationality and business sector, benefit from customized services that are tailored to their specific needs.

For more information, please visit us at www.soulier-avocats.com.

This material has been prepared for informational purposes only and is not intended to be, and should not be construed as, legal advice. The addressee is solely liable for any use of the information contained herein.